
 16th May—Earth class 

visit Beths Grammar. 

 23rd May—Earth class 

visit Beths Grammar. 

 26th May—Earth class 

assembly 9am. Parents/

carers welcome. 

 29th May-2nd June—Half 

Term week. 

 6th June—Earth class visit 

Beths Grammar. 

 8th June INSET DAY 

school closed. 

 13th June—Year 4 River 

study at Horton Kirby 

 23rd June—Ladybirds 

class assembly 9am. 

Parents/carers welcome. 

 24th June—Summer fair. 

 30th June—Caterpillars 

class assembly 9am. 

Parents/carers welcome. 

 3rd –7th July—Outdoor 

week. 

Week 30  12th May 2017 

Upland Primary School Newsletter 

SATS 

We are immensely proud of the 

Year 6 children; they completed 

their SATS this week, showing 

great perseverance and determination. 

They all gave 100%.  Our year 2 children 

have started their SATS and are also 

working incredibly hard. Well done to all 

of the children and staff; a team effort all 

round. 

Hair bows 

We are seeing lots of very large and col-

ourful bows in the girls’ hair lately. Could I 

please ask that all hair accessories should 

only be blue or white and be 

no larger than your hand.  

Unsuitable items will be re-

moved and sent home. 

Sponsored obstacle course 

Only children with a signed reply slip will 

be allowed to participate in the Athena 

obstacle course on Monday. Please ensure 

that if your child is taking part. that they 

come to school in their sports clothes. 

Summer fair 

The PA is looking for anyone that is pre-

pared to have an estate agent style board 

outside their property, advertising our 

Summer Fair on 24th June. The boards will 

be up for 2-3 weeks prior to the event. 

For each board used the school will re-

ceive a £20 donation. If you are interested, 

please leave your name, ad-

dress and contact number in 

the PA box.   

Important dates 

Upland Primary School is part 

of the Unity Academy Trust 

“Work, learn, achieve 

in Unity” 

 

 

 

 
The award for the best attendance this 

week goes to  

Class Earth 

Well done! 

Choir 

Choir rehearsals for Year 3,4,5 and 6 will 

commence on Monday 15th May at 

8.40am, children should go to their classes 

to tick their name off on the list, then go 

to the music room.  O2 Young Voices 

choir is also Monday 15th May 3.20—

4.30pm. Spaces are still available. 

Summer sun 

As the weather warms up, 

please ensure your child has a 

sun hat with them in school. 

Sun cream should be applied in the morn-

ing before school. 

Name labels 

A grandparent of one of our children has 

started her own business making school 

clothes labels. With the amount of lost 

property we seem to acquire, this may be 

worth a look www.labelcreating.co.uk  


